
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
December 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Hillbeck 
Newsletter 

 



 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Games and much more.  

 
 

Friday 3rd December – Barber 
 

Tuesday 7th December – Keely Turner 
 

Tuesday 21st December – Jason Allen 
 

(Christmas Party and Raffle) 
 
 
 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
“Don’t wait for the perfect moment, take the moment 

and make it perfect. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 



 
Getting to know our staff 

 
 

Employees of the month 
 

MICHELLE  

 

 
                                   

SHIRLEY  

 
 
 
 
 

 
                               

 
Thank you for all your hard work to all our staff; we wish you all a 

Very Merry Christmas and all the best for 2022 XX 
 



 
 

Hillbeck News 
 

Here at Hillbeck we had a large memorabilia table set up for all 
the residents ready for Remembrance Day, the resident’s found 

this really interesting and lots of conversations about times gone 
by. 

 
On the day they also made poppies and watched the 

Remembrance service on the television where we all respected 
the two minute silence for our entire fallen heroes. 

 
Ricky-La-Rue returned to Hillbeck after a long time due to the 

Covid pandemic, everyone really enjoyed the war time songs with 
some residents and staff dancing along and tapping of their feet. 

 
Ocean Blue also performed at Hillbeck, this was very popular 

especially due to the saxophone player.  
 

Christmas is almost upon us and the Decorations are down from 
the loft, we have five Christmas trees to decorate and the 

residents have been assisting us to decorate the home. 
 

We will also be starting our Christmas Arts & Crafts soon and 
practicing our Christmas Carol’s. 

 
Our raffle tickets are now on sale and this will be drawn at our 

Christmas Party on the 21st December. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
We would like to wish all our family & Friends of Hillbeck 
a very Merry Christmas & A prosperous New Year to you 

all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


